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To start -this is an incredibly short deadline for responses. Why? | hope it will be extended
to allow everyone who wishes to time to comment.

1. I have read the UNESO report. To risk losing WHS status from Stonehenge would be
unforgiveable. | agree with the report that the scheme would have an adverse affect
on the WHS .

2. Please be reminded that the High Court Judgement quashed the DCO in part
because the Transport Secretary had not given proper consideration to alternatives.

3. Please be reminded this scheme does not have the support of the government's
own specialist examiners, the UNESCO World Heritage Committee, and the former
Transport Secretary himself who agreed the scheme would be 'significantly adverse'
overalll

4. The response from National Highways does nothing to alleviate these concerns and
simply re-iterates the same arguments it has put forward previously.

5. Should you decide to proceed with this scheme, we trust it will be subject to another
public examination so that all new evidence raised can be put forward for
consideration.

| remain vociferously opposed to this incredibly damaging scheme.

yours Sincerely,
Amelia ap Ellis





